
United Group for Reform of IPP

Parliamentary drop-in session for MPs

On the 28th of September, the Justice Select Committee published its findings from their inquiry into the IPP sentence.

The Government has stated that they will respond to the inquiry report on the 28th November.

Be fully informed when the Government responds

UNGRIPP is holding a drop-in session for MPs. You can stop by to find out more about the Justice Select Committees

report, the IPP sentence, and the impact it is having on people serving it and their families. Speak to those who have been

affected by this sentence, alongside criminal justice professionals who have been involved in the sentence since its inception.

Date: Tuesday 15th November

Time: 12pm - 2pm

Location: Room Q, Portcullis House

Please come along - and make an informed decision about your views on the IPP sentence.

ungripp.com / @UNGRIPP / ungripp@gmail.com

http://www.ungripp.com
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